
                               Lillian de Lissa Nursery School 

Bellevue, Edgbaston,  

Birmingham B5 7LX 

Tel: 0121 675 3421 

Email: enquiry@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 

Monday 1st June 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                             

We hope that you are keeping well and staying safe during these challenging 
times. Please remember to phone the nursery if you need any help or would like 
someone to talk to. We are happy to help! 
 
Here are some ideas to try at home.  

 

 Change 4 Life 
This is a website for you to use as a family. Sign up for ideas 
to keep you and your child healthy and busy at this difficult 
time  
https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/activities/indoor-activities  
 

 

Easy Playdough Recipe 

Watch this video clip on you tube about how you can make 
playdough 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oAIAm6BF0fs&safe=tru
e 

 

To make a bubble blower you will need:  
A plastic bottle, scissors ,washing up liquid ,clean dish cloth 
and an elastic band  

1. cut the bottom off the bottle.  
2. cover with dishcloth, securing with an elastic band 
3. Fill shallow bowl with water and washing up liquid. Dip 

the cloth covered end into the mixture  
4. Blow the top of the bottle to make bubbles. See how 

long you can make a bubble snake before it falls. 



 

Handa·s Surprise 

There are lots of animals in this story and lots of different 
types of fruit. Which animal is your favourite? I wonder 
what happened to all that fruit? 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XyIV_xYi0as&safe=true 

 

The Number Crew need you! 

 

There are some lovely video clips from the Number Crew all 
about numbers and counting. How many animals can you 
count? 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cDqTbrD6WdE&safe=tru
e 

 

Curly Cath and Sleepy Bunnies 

Play sleeping bunnies with Curly Cath 

hƩps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vk0b3fUL0Z8&safe=true 

Curly Cath also has a facebook page 

 

Send us some photos of what you get up to at s.appadu@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 

 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Take care and stay safe, 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

All the team at Lillian de Lissa Nursery School 


